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Journeying Together in Christ 

2 May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are all very much looking forward to our Golden Jubilee picnic (3.30pm-5.00pm) on 

Friday the 17th of May for the school’s 50th anniversary of being on our Highdown 

Drive site. 

 

It will be a busy day of activities. Bishop Richard will lead mass in the morning and also 

join us as we bury a time capsule and plant a tree to mark the occasion. Across the day, 

pupils will be moving to different classes to work with different teachers on special 

themed activities, covering each decade over the last 50 years. 

 

Each class in KS2 will have a certain decade as their theme and we are inviting pupils to 

come dressed up in styles of that time. 

 

In KS1 and EYFS, they will instead focus on the following events in their lifetime. 

 

If they wish, pupils can instead come dressed in gold for our Golden Jubilee. First thing 

in the morning on that day, pupils will get a chance to show off their outfits on the 

catwalk! 

 

Don’t forget that we are looking for parent/carer helpers for our stalls at the fayre. If 

you are able to help, please contact the office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

Year 6 – 70s Year 5 – 80s Year 4 – 90s Year 3 – 00s 

Year 2 – Women's European Championships 2022 

Year 1 – Eurovision 2023 

EYFS – Coronation of King Charles  
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